
SHIVALIK PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Sector 41-B, Chandigarh 

 

                                                                                                                           Dated:  March 22, 2021 

Dear Parents, 

The spread of COVID-19, the most serious global health security threat in decades, disrupted daily 
routines for millions, including students.  

The school committed itself to the welfare of the students and explored various options to use 
online/e-learning strategies so that there was continuity in learning and the students were given 
access to quality education, while they were at home. The teachers with their perfect amalgamation 
of knowledge and experience in the field of leadership and innovation took several initiatives to 
make the teaching-learning process joyful, engaging and constructive. 

We believe in the motto ‘Victory with Determination’ and leave no stone unturned in providing 
quality education using state-of-the art technology and infrastructure at an affordable fee.  

As your child steps into the next class, we would like you to note the following details and prepare 
for the academic session, 2021-22. 

1) Declaration of Result :            Classes LKG –V       -     March 26, 2021 (Friday) 
2) Book List: The book list is made available on the school web site – www.shivalik.org  

3) New Academic Session: Commences on April 7, 2021(Wednesday) for classes K.G to VI. 
 

4) Fee structure for the session 2021-22           (may be please downloaded)   

              https://www.shivalik.org/uploads/1616407426_Fee_structure_2021-22.pdf  
 

5) Please deposit school fee online through Punjab National Bank fee deposit gateway at  
 our school website www.shivalik.org/Chandigarh.  If any Parent  wishes to deposit the Fee   

             by cash in that case kindly download the fee slip from  the Link sent on mobile phone    
               through SMS and take the  printout and  deposit the cash with Punjab National Bank SCO   
              No.6, Sector 41-D, Chandigarh. 
 

6) T.C. Applications: In case you wish to withdraw your ward from the school, please apply in  
             writing for a School Leaving Certificate on or before March 31, 2021, failing which the   
             tuition fee for April, 2021 will be charged. (Parents are requested to give one week’s time    
             for the issuance of the School Leaving Certificate). 
 
 

In addition, you are required to fill the Google Form (regarding continuation of your child for 
the next academic session) https://forms.gle/zoSoepdCKc1YuqtW9  by March 27, 2021 (Saturday). 

Once again, we express our sincere gratitude for your unstinted support and cooperation in the 
extraordinary circumstances that prevailed throughout the academic session, 2020-21. We hope to 
have regular classes in the coming months when everything settles down.  

Keep safe. Try to take all necessary precautions against COVID-19. It is important for all of us to be 
physically fit, mentally strong and emotionally resilient. 
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